October 16, 2020
Dear Parents/Guardians,
Hi everyone. I am writing this message in the event that we have another Covid-19 shut down. Home learning will continue and students will be required to participate in the activities that I post for Language Arts. All of my students in Language Arts will be required to participate. I teach the following Language Arts classes:
6 Arsenault
6/7 Allison 
7 Breau
8 Blakely-Doucette. 
I also teach Math to Ms. Bransfield’s grade 1 class. Math lessons will be posted on my teacher page to coincide with the duotang that I sent home already.
I will post information on my teacher page but most work will be done through TEAMS. Students should know their school email because this is how they will get the invite for TEAMS. Students emails look like this:
username@nbss.nbed.nb.ca
Their username was given to them at the beginning of the year.
Ms. Foran also teaches my homeroom Post Intensive French. She asked me to let you know that she will be posting her assignments and communication on TEAMS, so students will be invited to her TEAMS page.
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at teena.allison@nbed.nb.ca

Have a great day,
Mrs. Allison
